
 

 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 22 OF 2025 
 

Port of Cardiff 
 

 
 

Road Works Cargo Road 
 

Port users are advised that starting on Wednesday September 3rd 2025 for 
a period of 2 weeks there will be road works on Cargo Road, Cardiff Docks 

to remove redundant rail crossings. 
 

Traffic management will be in place with single lane traffic controlled by 
traffic lights. 

 
 
 
 

                    Name : Matthew Thomas 
                    Date : 02/09/2025 
                    Any Queries, please contact ABP on : 02920 835023 

 
All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 

 


